
 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

04/01/2021 

Following the announcement, this evening from the Prime Minister, I wanted 

to provide you with the latest information. 

Our provision for those registered Key worker & Vulnerable children will begin 

tomorrow. 

All other students will be taught remotely via Microsoft Teams as planned until 

further notice. 

I will write to you again once I have received more information 

Regards 

 

Mr Jim Smith 

Head of School 

 

 


